Cindi Simone
Managing Director

Labor Relations, Flight Service American Airlines &

August 6, 2019

Lori Bassani, National President

Association of Professional
Flight Attendants

1004 West Euless Boulevard

Euless, TX 76040-5018

RE: Travel for Purser Business Meeting — August 2019 — March 2020

Dear Lori:

This letter will confirm our understanding and agreement regarding the travel to and from training.
The following will apply to commuter Purser Flight Attendants who attend his/her Purser Business
Meeting beginning in August 2019 -+ March 2020:

* A commuter Flight Attendant attending a Purser Business Meeting with his/her FSM on a
day off will be provided A3 travel to/from the meeting for the same day as the FSM
meeting.

¢ A commuter Flight Attendant attending a Purser Business Meeting in conjunction with a
trip sequence will be provided one-way A3 travel for the day of the meeting with his/her
FSM. A3 travel will not be provided on the day the Flight Attendant is commuting to/from
his/her trip sequence.

e Eligible A3 Purser Business meeting travel may be booked on a one time basis by the
Flight Attendant using the H|GOA/ entry.

It is understood that the provisions of the 2014 AA/APFA Joint Collective Bargaining Agreement,
except as specifically modified or gxcerpted by this letter, shall apply in all respects. Also, this
agreement does not constitute a precedent in any way.

Sincerely,
Cindi Simone
Managing Director

Labor Relations
Agreed to by:
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“Lori Bassani, National President
Assaociation of Professional Flight Aftendants

cc: Jill Surdek, Liz Geiss, Jennifer Proctor, Vince Heyer



